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"The Jamaican authorities and the International Monetary Fund have been engaged intensely 

over the past few months, working on the technical elements of a possible Fund-supported 

program. The IMF stands ready to support the Jamaican authorities as they move forward 

with establishing an economic program that will effectively create the conditions for 

sustained higher growth, achieve fiscal and debt sustainability, improve competitiveness, 

preserve financial sector stability, and foster social cohesion, including through an effective 

social safety net. The IMF remains fully committed to helping Jamaica achieve these 

fundamental objectives and prepare the path for a more prosperous future, and discussions in 

this direction are continuing." 

 


